The Jefferson County Landmarks Commission met at 10:00 a.m. on June 16, in the office of the Planning Commission. Those present were Miss Stanley, Mrs. Riley, Dr. Washington, Capt. Schley and Mr. Franzen.

The meeting was concerned with the status of structures visited by the Commission as to which had been awarded plaques and which were slated to receive plaques.

Those accorded plaques to date are:

White House
Traveler's Rest
Prato Rio
Springdale
Springwood
Fruit Hill
Bellevue
Beverley
Harewood

Those not having received plaques but have been selected to receive this honor are:

Locust Ridge Headspring Darke Slave Quarters Falling Spring (at Morgan's Spring)

Those structures or sites meriting plaques but do to location and/or physical nature of site or feature cannot conveniently have a plaque affixed are as follows:

Peter Burr House Trinity Chapel The George Washington Masonic Cave The Manor House General Darke's Grave

Those meriting plaques but having questionalbe Revolutionary period association or existence are:

Eastwood Rock Hall The Cottage The Crawford Place

Mrs. Riley showed recent copies of the "West Virginia Hillbilly" newspaper featuring West Virginia structures of historic importance that had been photographed by the Historic American Buildings Survey during the 1930's.